
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to fourth grade!  We are going to have a great year together, and we are looking

forward to seeing each one of you in August. Fourth grade is an exciting year for you. We

have no doubt that we will have a fun-filled and memorable year together learning a lot of

new and exciting concepts.

This year fourth grade teachers Ms. Ingram and Ms. Keller will team teach our students.

Ms. Ingram will teach Reading and VA Studies, and Ms. Keller will teach Math and Science.

School supplies will be provided for each child this year. Please note that all students will

have their own supplies, as there will be no communal supplies this coming school year.

We are going to have a wonderful school year together. Our classrooms will be filled with

fun, laughter, and a lot of learning! We look forward to seeing you soon. Have a wonderful

summer break, enjoy the sun, and remember to keep reading!

Your fourth-grade teachers,

Ms. Keller - mikeller@petersburg.k12.va.us

Ms. Ingram - kaingram@petersburg.k12.va.us
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